Resilient Environmental Solutions cc
PO Box 90709, Windhoek

19 August 2019

Mr. Teofilus Nghitila

Executive Director

Ministry of Environment and Tourism
Phillip Troskie building

Windhoek

Namibia

Dear Executive Director

APPLICATION FOR AN ENVIRONMENTAL CLEARANCE CERTIFICATE:
PROPOSED LODGE COMPLEX ON THE FARMS HOGENSEE 525 AND OTJAHEVITA 304 BORDERING
THE WATERBERG PLATEAU NATIONAL PARK, OTIOZONDJUPA REGION.

This letter serves to inform you of the proposal by Ondili Lodge Management (Pty) Ltd to construct a
lodge complex on farms Hogensee 525 and Otjahevita 304, east of the Waterberg Plateau National
Park. Such a construction is a listed activity under the Environmental Management Act (No. 7 of
2007), and therefore requires an Environmental Clearance Certificate.

The proponent has appointed Resilient Environmental Solutions cc to do the required Environmental
Impact Assessment to obtain Environmental Clearance.

The Ministry of Environment and Tourism (MET) has been identified as an Interested and Affected
Party for this proposed project. Enclosed please find a background information document about the
development.

MET is hereby invited to submit comments or concerns about the development. If desired, a public
consultation meeting can be held to provide more information and discuss concerns. Interested and
Affected Parties should please indicate their need for such a meeting, not later than Thursday 29
August 2019. Venue and time to be confirmed. Comments received at the meeting, or in writing up

to 9 September 2019, will be considered as part of the scoping study for the Environmental
Clearance.

Yours sincerely

Private Bag 13308
WINDHOEK / NAMIBIA

Bonnie Galloway

Resilient Environmental Solutions cc
resilient.environment@gmail.com
0814343821



